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8/6/2024 7:12:45 PM
Re: Working fire - 414 E 10th Ave

Mayor and Council,
Further to my last message, VFRS is also on scene at another major fire in the 3400 block of W 41st.
We will keep you apprised of further developments.

Paul

From: Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 6:43:57 PM

To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL

Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL Weeks, Robert
<robert.weeks@vancouver.ca>

Subject: Working fire - 414 E 10th Ave

Good evening Mayor and Council,

| am writing to advise that VFRS is currently responding to a 2"d alarm at the above address. You may recall that this
building has been vacant since a large fire last year and has been the subject of ongoing enforcement subsequent to that
event.

The Deputy Chief Building Official is presently on scene. Confidentially, given the additional damage associated with the
current fire, he has indicated that he will be ordering the immediate demolition of the building.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of thex*mabBk*ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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